
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

7 February 2023 
 

VRL Project No. 2201 
Nassau County Sheriff’s Office Training Building 

  
 

The following modifications shall be incorporated into the project specification and drawings. 
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CHANGES TO THE DRAWINGS 
 

 Q-1         Note 2 E-2 calls for the secondary conduits and the generator feeders to be 

rigid. Can you ask if PVC is acceptable?  

                  A-1       Service entrance conduits from the two sources, Utility and Generator, 

are preferred to be RGS. 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

       Q-2    Electrical riser states "existing diesel generator". Have they put one on this site? 

Is it a unit that is being moved to site by others, if so confirm what GC/EC scope is? 

Guessing they will set in place? What about fuel, testing, slab, grounding, startup ect...? 

 

                A-2      Electrical riser also indicates generator as OFCI, Owner Furnished 

Contractor Installed. Generator is existing, is installed and serviced at Sheriff's Office in 

Yulee. Owner will deliver to the site. Consult with Owner and determine complete 

requirements. 

 

 

 

Q-3    When we have to move the existing service from the existing shooting range do we 

need to provide some kind of temp service or the range can be down for 2 or 3 days if 

needed to do swap over? 

      

        A-3    The Owner can experience a power outage at the Range for several days. 

Consult with Owner for outage limits. 

 

 

Q-4   The drawings say that primary is by power company. Does this include all pipe and 

wire? Transformer pads and grounding? 

 

                      A-4      The assumptions are correct however coordination with the Utility is 

required. Consult OREMC for exact requirements. 

 

 


